
 

 

 

 

   

  
 

  

   

 

 

 
 

MLS Laboratory Update: Cepheid Xpert®  Xpress  
SARS-CoV-2/Flu/RSV plus  testing kit availability  
D E C E M B E R 2 9 , 2 0 2 2 

Purpose of this Message:  
To notify MLS labs that a limited  number  of Cepheid Xpert®  Xpress SARS-CoV-2/Flu/RSV plus  
multiplex cartridges are  available  from MDH.  

Action Item:  
Cepheid Xpert®  Xpress SARS-CoV-2/Flu/RSV  plus  kits can be ordered through this form :  
https://redcap.health.state.mn.us/redcap/surveys/?s=YWWWL38N9HXRKNNP  

Additional Information:   
•  MDH has obtained a limited number of Cepheid Xpert®  Xpress SARS-CoV-2/Flu RSV  plus  

multiplex cartridges from the federal government  for distribution to  MLS laboratories at 
no-cost.  

•  Test cartridges have expirations dates ranging from May 2023  to  August 2023.  

•  Laboratories must have their own analyzers installed; additional analyzers are not 
available from MDH.  

•  The test cartridges are packaged in boxes of 60  tests. Please  order the number of full 
boxes (i.e.,  in multiples of 60 tests) on the order form  linked above.  

 

Thank you,  
Scott Cunningham, MS MT(ASCP) SM   
Virology Unit Supervisor   
Phone: 651-201-5032   
Scott.Cunningham@state.mn.us    

THIS IS AN UPDATE FROM THE MINNESOTA DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH – PUBLIC HEALTH LABORATORY (MDH-PHL) AND THE 
MINNESOTA LABORATORY SYSTEM (MLS). THIS MESSAGE IS BEING SENT TO MLS LABORATORY CONTACTS SERVING MINNESOTA 
RESIDENTS. YOU ARE NOT REQUIRED TO REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE. 

**PLEASE FORWARD THIS TO ALL APPROPRIATE PERSONNEL WITHIN YOUR INSTITUTION AND HEALTH SYSTEM** 

THE CONTENT OF THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED FOR PUBLIC HEALTH AND HEALTH CARE PERSONNEL AND RESPONSE PARTNERS 
WHO HAVE A NEED TO KNOW THE INFORMATION TO PERFORM THEIR DUTIES. IT IS FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY. DO NOT 
DISTRIBUTE BEYOND THE INTENDED RECIPIENT GROUPS AS DESCRIBED IN THIS MESSAGE.  

Minnesota Laboratory System 
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601 Robert St. N, St. Paul, MN 55164-0899 
651-201-5200 
health.mnlabsystem@state.mn.us 
www.health.state.mn.us/diseases/idlab/mls/index.html 

12/29/2022 

To obtain this information in a different format, call: 651-201-5200. 
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